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December 6, 2022 

 

Dr. Max Grossman SENT BY EMAIL:  maxelijah@hotmail.com 

 

Re: Notice of Final Disposition, SC-32211442 (Analisa Cordova Silverstein) 
 

Dear Dr. Grossman: 

 

The Texas Ethics Commission is required to provide you with a quarterly notice of the 

status of the sworn complaint until final disposition of the complaint.  This notice is to inform you 

that there has been a final disposition of the complaint. 

 

Please note that information relating to the processing, preliminary review, and resolution 

of certain sworn complaints is confidential and may not be disclosed.  See Tex. Gov’t Code 

§ 571.140. 

 

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Nicholas Espinosa 

 

Nicholas Espinosa 

Director of Enforcement 
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